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9th March 2023 

Dear Parent / Carer  

Re: Year 12 Geography Residential Fieldtrip to Field Studies Centre, Margam, South Wales,  
       1st May 2023 - 3rd May 2023 
 
As part of the Geography A level course, your son/daughter is required to attend two days of fieldwork in Year 
12. For GNSA Geography, this will be a residential field trip at the Field Studies Centre, Margam, South Wales 
on the above dates.  The itinerary for the trip is shown below: 

Monday 1st May 2023 Morning: Leave GNSA, travel to Field Studies Centre, Margam by school 
minibus 
Afternoon: Arrive at centre. Visit to Cardiff Bay to conduct primary fieldwork 
on population. 
Evening: Analysis and conclusions of study  
Post-study: Potential local visit with staff to recreation facility 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 Day: Drive to Gower coast to conduct coastal fieldwork 
Evening: Return to FSC, data presentation follow-up learning 
Post-study: Potential local visit with staff to recreation facility 

Wednesday 3rd May 2023 Morning : Skills Workshop 
Afternoon: Travel back to GNSA 
Evening: arrive GNSA (estimated time 4pm) 

We will be staying at the Field Studies Centre, Margam Discovery Centre, Margam Park, Port Talbot. SA13 
2UA. Accommodation is in single-sex rooms, and full meals will be provided. A clothing/kit list will be sent to 
you by E-mail nearer the time. If we have time, there is the option for us to take part in a recreation facility e.g. 
a bowling alley. This will incur an extra payment per student. 
 
The tuition will be carried out by trained Field Studies Centre staff, but GNSA staff will also be present 
throughout. The trip will be fully risk assessed. Any student with allergies or conditions that require medication 
or specific diet must have been declared. If medication is not in the possession of your son/daughter he/she will 
not be allowed on the trip. 

The total cost of the trip is £251.00p. This amount is due no later than Monday 24th April 2023. Parents of 
Pupil Premium students will be contacted separately by staff regarding the amount to be paid. 
 
The School Gateway system is being set up to take your payments. This is the method by which payments must 
be made. You may pay by instalments prior to the deadline for full payment. Once your payments are received, 
they are non-refundable.  
 
Please complete and sign the Parental Consent Form attached, and ask your son/daughter to return it to me 
by Monday 20th  March 2023.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

S Szerezla, Head of Geography  
Enc. Parental Consent Form  
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